
  
 

   
The purpose of this newsletter is to inform you that the 2022 Crack Sealing Program (Program) is anticipated to 
begin the week of Monday, May 2, 2022. This tentative start date is based upon a preliminary schedule provided 
by the Contractor (SKC Construction, Inc.) and is subject to change based on weather conditions. Construction 
is anticipated to be completed prior to July 2022, weather permitting. 
 
The program consists of crack sealing various streets throughout the City.  Project locations, depending on 
volume of cracks to be sealed, the application rates applied, and budget, may include the roadways as shown on 
the 2022 Crack Sealing Program Project Location Map. 
 
The proposed work involves sawcutting, or routing, primary cracks in the pavement and sealing those cracks.  
The main reasons for this street maintenance program are to protect the street surface and extend the 
pavement life expectancy.  Please be aware that airborne dust will result during crack routing and compressed 
air cleaning operations.  You are advised to close all windows to prevent dust from entering your home and/or 
vehicle(s) during the duration of the construction activities. 
 
During operations, it is essential that no cars be in the way of the contractor’s equipment.  Please avoid parking 
on the street while this work is being performed.  The material can be driven over shortly after sealing operations 
and dry sand may also be used to prevent tracking from the tires.  The material should be completely cured 
within a period of 24 to 48 hours, depending on the weather conditions.   
 
Please note that construction activities are scheduled between 7:00 AM and 6:00 PM, Monday through 
Friday, and between 8:00 AM and 4:30 PM on Saturday at all project locations. 
 
If you should have any questions regarding the 2022 Crack Sealing Program, please contact Doug Masters, 
Project Manager, with Thomas Engineering Group, at dougm@thomas-engineering.com or at (630) 293-2255. 
Ext. 534. 
 
For your safety and the safety of the workers, please obey all traffic control signs and flagging operations during 
the construction process.  Thank you in advance for your cooperation and patience during construction. 
 
Si necesita ver la versión en Español de este documento, por favor visite www.westchicago.org. 
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